
Please scan the QR code to complete our Website Redevelopment
Survey . Your feedback is very much appreciated!

WE WANT TO 
HEAR FROM YOU!
Foundry is currently in the process
of redeveloping its website. The
comms team wants to take this
opportunity and gather your
feedback on how we can improve
the overall user experience. 
For additional information about this project, please connect with Vivian Dang
(vdang@foundrybc.ca) - Senior Communications Specialist or Milana Kljajic
(mkljajic@foundrybc.ca) -Communications & Digital Engagement Specialist. 


